
From: Adams, Chaney
To: jerrybellune@yahoo.com <jerrybellune@yahoo.com>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/22/2016 1:30:00 PM
Subject: News releases

Attachments: .eml

Jerry,
 
I have checked our e-blast program and it appears you indicated on July 5, 2016, that the email address 
jerrybellune@yahoo.com should not be contacted. (Photo attached)
 
As I image this was an accident, please let us know if there is  a general address you would like us to add to the press 
list to make sure The Chronicle receives all communication from our office going forward?
 
Thanks,
 
Chaney
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